
Assistance in Completing 

the Special Cash Payment Application 

 

 

The Mimitaro Support Team will visit Hino to help foreign residents and others whose lives 

have been affected by COVID-19. 

 

The Team will help residents fill out the application for the Special Cash Payment (|¥100,000). 

Feel free to take advantage of this service! 

 

Note: The Support Team includes Japanese and foreign students who can offer services in 

different languages. 

 

1. Date and Time 

First visit: Monday, July 20, 2020, from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.  

Second visit: Monday, July 27, 2020, from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

 

2. Place 

Hino town hall, meeting room 103 (1-1 Kawara, Hino, Gamou district, Shiga)  

 

3. Available Languages 

English, Portuguese, Chinese, Tagalog, Indonesian*, Vietnamese* 

*Available by telephone from the Shiga Foreign Resident Information Center 

 

4. What to bring 

A piece of identification (e.g. resident card), your bank book, your personal seal (inkan) 

 

5. Contact Information 

Shiga Foreign Resident Information Center 

TEL ：  077-523-5646  

    E-mail： mimitaro@s-i-a.or.jp 

 

6. Responsible Organization 

Shiga Intercultural Association for Globalization 

mailto:mimitaro@s-i-a.or.jp

